

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

☆

☆

☆

*



EYFS Class Newsletter Autumn 2020

WELCOME

We hope you have had a lovely Summer break! It has been lovely to welcome children back and meet our new friends! All of the children have made a brilliant start to the new school year. Please remember if you have any queries please do not hesitate to come and speak to us. - Miss Coleman and Mrs Guest

Forest School & PE

Forest School will be each morning (except Wednesday) for Nursery and Reception, please bring your child in their waterproof and wellies over uniform (Reception) or clothes (Nursery).

PE will be on a Wednesday afternoon, initially children will just take off their shoes, socks and jumpers for PE. Our topic for this term is

'Homes'



Reading books and diary -

Reception children will be given reading books to support sounds taught in phonics. Please read together at least 3 times a week and update Tapestry when you read together at home.

All children are always welcome to borrow a book from the book corner.

Tapestry-

All children have an online learning journal on Tapestry. Please do take time to look at this with them regularly and add comments. The children also love to share news from home, please add pictures and photographs for your child to share with the class.

Homes-

We will being by exploring and sharing the children's own experiences of their homes. Then we will look wider, thinking about different types of homes and explore these within stories. We will also discover more about animal homes!

Learning - Throughout the EYFS learning is tailored to the children's interests. The children lead their own learning and adults engage with the children to support and extend them; ensuring learning is meaningful and relevant to each child. All children are supported with their individual next steps for their personal development. The topic provides a basis for the term; throughout the term we will follow each child's interests and curiosity.